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30 March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
POSTPONEMENT OF AN INSPECTOR CALLS (THEATRE ROYAL, GLASGOW) TRIP 
 
As you will be aware, theatres are closed across the UK due to the social distancing measures in place to 
curb the spread of the Covid-19 virus.  ATG tickets, with whom our booking was made, has said they will 
issue a full credit voucher for our theatre tickets in order that we may reschedule the booking for a later 
date. 
 
I plan to reschedule the trip at some point in the future, and I will write to confirm date and travel 
arrangements when our schools and theatres are fully open. 
 
Please accept my apologies in the meantime. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jane Carson 
Teacher of English 
 
 
  


